
Literacy 

In our literacy lessons, the children will be 

completing our work on Oliver Twist. The children 

will then be moving on to learning about a new book 

called, ‘The Lion who stole my arm.’ By Nicola Davies 

We will be writing a first-person 

narrative using the text as 

inspiration. Alongside this, we will 

be looking at taking part in a 

debate linking with topics that 

arise from the book.   

 

Spelling tests will be every 

Monday, the children will have 

their log ins for spelling frame sent home which will 

help them in their learning. Please practise the 

spellings with your children as this has a huge 

impact on their writing.  

 

Ash class 

Curriculum overview 

Spring 1 

Welcome back after half term. 

We hope you have had a lovely break and are ready 

for a busy half term. If you have any questions or 

concerns, please get in touch via Class Dojo and we 

will get back to you as soon as possible. Miss Nuttall 

and Mrs Hughes       

Homework – Children can complete the tasks in any 

order and either place their sheets in the homework 

basket when they have completed a task or upload 

to Class Dojo.  

Please ask if you need a paper copy of any of the 

tasks or a paper copy of the home learning grid.  

Reading books need to be brought back 

in to school every day. Make sure you 

are reading at home at least 3 times per 

week. 

 

Maths 

We will start by looking at multiplication and 

division. They will then be using this knowledge 

to link it with shape looking at area and scaling. 

Alongside this, the children will 

be practising their arithmetic 

skills daily and securing their 

times table knowledge. Please 

encourage your children to go on 

to TT Rockstars regularly at home as this will 

have a positive impact on their reasoning and 

arithmetic skills. 

PSHE  

In PSHE, we will focus on how media can 

influence people. We will be 

looking at how images can be 

altered, how to report things 

seen online and why there are 

age restrictions on social media.  

PE  

This half term our PE sessions take place on 

Wednesday afternoons. Full PE kits should be 

worn all day on this day. That includes the red 

PE t-shirt, black shorts and jogging bottoms, 

school jumper and pumps 

Computing 

We will be looking at spreadsheets. The 

children will be looking at creating formulas.  

  Music 

We will be looking at Hey Mr Miller and 

learning different musical techniques. 

Science 

In science, the children will be looking at 

evolution and inheritance. We will be exploring 

the findings of fossils, and why we look similar 

to our parents.  

 

Art 

In art, we will be linking with our 

history topic of Ancient Greece. 

We will be looking at Greek pottery, 

exploring using clay and then 

creating our own pieces.  

History 

In history, we will be looking 

at exploring Ancient Greece. 

We will be looking exploring 

comparing Ancient Greece 

with our modern world, comparing the 

similarities and differences to then and now.  

RE 

In RE, we will be learning about Judaism. Our 

Key Learning Question is: Do people need laws 

to guide them?  

 


